
WF WOODS FULLER® 
SHULTZ & SMITH P.C. 

March 12, 2020 

Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E. Capitol A venue 
Pierre, SD 57501 

Re: Keystone XL Pipeline 
Docket HP 09-001 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

James E. Moore 
James.Moore@woodsfuller.com 

Extension 613 

I enclose for filing copies of water permits recently granted by the South Dakota Water 
Management Board. There are three permanent permits, all dated February 28, 2020, Nos. 1986-
1, 2792-2, and 2793-2. There are also three temporary permits issued the same date. They are 
for the Donald F. King Dam, the Oxbow Lake at Madsen Ranch Land Co. LLC, and the Smith 
Cattle LLC Dam. Thank you for filing these in the docket. 

Enclosures 

{03679104.1} 

Yours very truly, 

WOODS, FULLER, SHULTZ & SMITH P.C. 

(~~ 
James E. Moore 
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